
Friday, January 11th, 2019 
 
There is a Science Olympiad meeting today after school in room 808 until 5:00 
p.m. This meeting is mandatory in order to participate in Saturday's 
competition.  Please see Mrs. Guzman with questions. 
 
Attention 7th grade:  It is not too late to sign up for the Washington, D.C. trip. You can 
still get the discounted price if you sign up before January 31st.  See your social studies 
teacher or Ms. Craig for details.  
Student Council will be meeting next Tuesday at 8:00 a.m. in room 803.  
 
Ecoteens will be meeting next Wednesday, January 16th, in room 709 after school to 
work on our "Little Free Libraries".  Please have your ride here to pick you up at 4:45 
p.m.   
Clark yearbook order forms are available in the office.  The cost of the yearbook is 
$35.  The last day to order the yearbook is April 12th. 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

 


